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1/11/2021  

 

 
Parents CAO Virtual Information Evening Recording  

Available to View Until 10th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

 

For any of you who previously were not in a position to attend the Parents CAO Virtual Information 

Evening, as per former notification, a recording of this event is available to view until 10th November 

2021, after which time the link will no longer be active. To access the webinar click here: 

www.cao.ie/webinar 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Aisling McDonald 
 

Aisling McDonald  
 

(Guidance Counsellor) 
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